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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We hope you have had a wonderful half term and enjoyed the break! 

Congratulations to Mrs Ayers who has a new baby boy!  

Arthur Alan Ayers was born last week! We are very excited for Mrs Ayers and her family. 

We would like to congratulate our Year 6 on their SATS assessments.  The children worked hard 

throughout and showed determination and focus. We are very proud of them. We have to 

remember that SATS results do not reflect the children’s talents, their kindness, their ability in all 

subjects, sporting achievements and so on… - SATS are only a tiny glimpse of who they are – 

they are all very special. 

Our Year 1 children will begin to take their phonics screen assessment over the next week.  

They have been working incredibly hard in school receiving their daily phonics lessons. One of our 

link school teachers observed some fantastic lessons before half term in school. The scheme 

Read, Write, Inc is receiving positive feedback and results are improving for our children. Well 

done to our EYFS and KS1 team and all those involved. 

Theme weeks continue to be a huge success in school. We celebrated – ‘Stockport – Our 

Town’ in the last week of half term where the children throughout school learnt about a range of 

facts about the Town and history and geography links were made.  

School numbers are increasing and we are now full in most year groups. We still have places in 

Nursery. If you have a child that is nursery age and you wish for them to join our school, please 

contact school admissions on 0161 217 6022 or the school office on 01614835003. 

APS Club – Our After School Club continues to grow! Please use ParentPay to book a place 

whether it is on a permanent weekly basis or one off – we can accommodate! 

Looking forward to our summer 2 term we have many events coming up so we have listed these 

below – please add to your calendar! 

We have a number of non-uniform days coming up where we ask you to kindly donate items for 

our Summer Fair. 

Dates for diary –  

- Year 6 British Gas Sustainability Workshop- Thursday 13th June  

- Non uniform – Bring in a gift – Friday 14th June  

- Class Photographs – Monday 17th June  

- Whole School – Refugee Week 

- Year 6 – First Aid Workshop Tuesday 18th June 

- Non-uniform – Bring a bottle – Friday 21st June 

- Sports Day – Nursery and Reception –Monday 24th June 9.30-11am 



- Sports Day Year 1 and Year 2 – Tuesday 25th June 9.15-11.30am 

- Year 6 – Transition Workshop – Wednesday 26th June 

- Non-uniform Day – Bring a cake/Chocolate – Thursday 27th June 

- Summer Fair – Thursday 27th June at 3.25pm 

- Sports Day – Year 3-6 Monday 1st July 3-4 9.30-11.30am / Year 5-6 1.30-3pm 

 

If you have any contacts with businesses and they would like to donate any raffle prizes for the 

school fair, please send them in. 

 

Thank you for your continued support as always. 

 

M Smart and the Adswood Team 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

  


